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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 019 of 2023 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/23 

 

 

02 February 2023 

 

 

 
Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No. 215 of 2022 re Preparatory work for 

the laying of the High Voltage Shore Connection at the Grand Harbour - Fuel 
Wharf 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No. 215 of 2022. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that, the area where the works were to take place has been amended and that 

no fixed silt curtain will be placed. 

 

The new work area is formed by the imaginary line joining the points I, J, K, L, M, N, O, 

P, Q, and the intermediate coastline, as shown on the attached chart. 

 

Due to the new area the works will not be completed within the time, as planned. The 

completion date is therefore being extended to Friday 10th February 2023. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 215 of 2022 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 215 of 2022 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 

 
 




